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March 24, 2021 
 
Mr. Everett Lott 
Interim Director 
District Department of Transportation 
250 M Street SE 
Washington, DC 20003 
Everett.Lott@dc.gov  
 

RE: Implementation of Any Speed Limit Changes in Georgetown 
 
Dear Director Lott, 
 
On March 1, 2021 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly 
noticed and attended by eight commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the 
Commission adopted the following resolution by a vote of (8-0-0) with regard to the above-
referenced matter: 
 

ANC 2E has been informed that the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) may 
lower speed limits around streateries and sidewalk extensions on arterial streets in DC, 
including M Street NW and Wisconsin Avenue NW in Georgetown, to 15 miles an hour 
in order to reduce conflicts between pedestrians and motor vehicles. 

 
ANC 2E supports efforts to improve pedestrian safety throughout our community and 
asks that if the speed limits on M Street NW and Wisconsin Avenue NW are lowered, the 
speed limits on the minor arterial, collector, and local streets in our community also be 
lowered to the same or a lower speed limit so that drivers are not incentivized to divert 
from M Street NW or Wisconsin Avenue NW and use primarily-residential streets to 
transit our neighborhood. 

 
Commissioner Rick Murphy (2E03@anc.dc.gov) is the Commission’s representative in this 
matter. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Rick Murphy 
Chair, ANC 2E 


